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Mr. Lloyd Ferguson, instructor in the Power Engineering Department since 1976, passed away
on Wednesday, June 20, 1984 after a lengthy illness. We all share in offering our
condolences to Lloyd's family.
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COLLEGE BOARD

The College Board, at its meeting on Wednesday, 1984 June 27, approved the purchase of the
new Computer Aided Drafting equipment recommended by the Department Department in order to
modernize its programs and introduce Computer Aided Drafting upgrade training. The
purchase will include 18 C.A.D. Tektronix workstations driven "by the General Data MV 10000
mainframe computer, 1 large Plotter, 2 small Plotters, and the Anvil software package. It
is hoped that the equipment can be installed some time at the beginning of September. The
Drafting Department is to be complimented for a very thorough and lengthy examination of
all the options and suppliers. It has not been an easy task to do all this preparation
work on top of the regular departmental instructional responsibilities. The Board
expressed its sincere appreciation for the excellent work done by the Committee,
consisting of the Department Head and Drafting instructors, the Director of Computer
Services, and the Director of Purchasing.
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FAREWELL TO SAM LEWINDON

It is with sadness that the VVI sees Sam Lewindon, Department Head for Hairdressing, leave
the campus to go to new challenges at K.E.C. Sam has, for a number of years, been the
driving force behind new activities here on campus and will be sorely missed. His
enthusiasm and positive attitude has been a great contribution here and I am sure he will
continue to serve the College well at K.E.C.
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TELEPHONE LOCAL UPDATE

The following telephone local changes are effective immediately:

Mr. Don Nucich Local 388
Mrs. June Piry Local 410
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JOB OPPORTUNITY

Central Administration - Temporary position until approximately December 31, 1984 - Clerk
II (Accounts Payable). Internal applicants are requested to forward an updated resume
along with home and business telephone numbers. Closing date is July 3, 1984.
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LIBRARY ACQUISITIONS Publications and Audio Visual Material

Real Estate Buying/Selling Guide for British Columbia
Graphic Posters 1984
Word/Information Processing
Criminal Procedure in Canada
Reader's Digest Home Improvement Manual
Vancouver Gastronomic, 1983

Patterns of Pain (16mm film)

THANK YOU

Mr. Len Pheasey, Instructor from the Marketing Micro Technology Program, wishes to thank
everyone for the lovely basket of fruit he received while in the hospital. It was deeply
appreciated.

INSTRUCTIONAL MEDIA SERVICES HOURS' OF OPERATION

Instructional Media Services will be open from 7:30 to 16:00 Monday to Friday for the
months of July and August in order to accommodate vacation scheduling. Anyone requiring
Instructional Media equipment after hours should make prior arrangements so the pick-up
and drop-off of equipment can be arranged.
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MALL SALE

I would like to thank everyone who participated in the successful Mall sale. $1,200 was
raised towards what we hope will be a V.V.I. Bursary Trust Fund. Special thanks to those
students who sold our "specialty merchandise":

Sharon Johnson
Regina Chand
Bonnie Squarebriggs
Rhonny Russman
01ga Bajus
Tod Farion

To George Clark, "Snake Oil Salesman

Power Sewing
Power Sewing
Hai rdressi ng
Word Processing
Word Processing
Building Services

Extraordinaire" - our hearty thanks.
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LEARNING SUPPORT CENTRE

As of 1984 July 03, the Learning Resource Centre will be located on the main floor of the
Library, to the left of the entrance. Free tutoring in math and sciences, from 11:30 -
17:00 is available.
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